
From: Goldsby, Sara <sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Toomey, Bobbtoomey@daodas.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 2/23/2016 6:54:08 PM

Subject: RE: hold on press event

Rebecca, 
 

Thank you for the notice, and thank you for your vigilance on these efforts.  We absolutely understand the Governor's busy 
and evolving schedule. We look forward to your follow up. Don't hesitate to be in touch for any reason!
 

Truly, 
 
Sara
 

Sara Goldsby, MSW, MPH
Governmental Affairs
S.C. Department of Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Services
sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov
Phone 803.896.8371

From: Schimsa, Rebecca [RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 4:32 PM
 
To: Toomey, Bob; Goldsby, Sara
 
Cc: Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: hold on press event
 

Director and Sara – Due to a change in the Governor’s schedule, we will have to put a hold on plans for a press event, 
so please remove March 24th from your calendars.  We will follow up with you in the coming weeks with next steps.  
Thank you both for all of your help and your continued support of these issues!  You are making a real difference.
 
Have a great afternoon.
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
 

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attached files may contain confidential health information that is legally privileged in accordance with the Health 
Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 and 42 CFR Part 2. The information contained in this message and any attached documents is intended only 
for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s). The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information to any 
other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to secure the received document(s). The recipient is also required to destroy the 
information after its stated need has been fulfilled.
 
If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering these documents to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email (including attachments) or the information contained therein is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and delete this email and any attachments from 
your computer.
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